
 

LAX Airport Operations 

LAX Operations Advisory Bulletin No: 2013- 15 

 

Issue Date: September 12,  2013 

Subject:      Service Road  ‘S’ Opening 

*The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations 

web site and can be retrieved at http://www.lawa.org/airops.aspx 

  
 

 

 

Service Road S Opening  
 
Prior to the September 18th opening of the remaining Bradley West gates, Service Road 
‘S’ will be opened from Service Road ‘C’ to Service Road ‘E’ on September 16, 2013 at 
0001L. This service road has been designated for vehicles associated with the Tom 
Bradley International Terminal (TBIT) operations.  All other vehicles must use Service 
Road ‘R’ or Service ‘AA’ to transition between the north and south complexes.   
 
It is anticipated that traffic on Service Road ‘S’ will be slow moving due to aircraft that 
will be required to cross the service road to access the TBIT West gates.  Please use 
extreme caution when operating on Service Road ‘S’. All vehicle operators must give 
way to aircraft powering in or pushing off the TBIT West gates and abide by the 10 MPH 
speed limit.   Please see the attached map that depicts the new service road. 
 
For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside Manager, Jeff 
Mort, Jmort@lawa.org. 
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